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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  

Questions on Notice Paper No 5 
11 April 2025 

Question No. 283 
 
MS CARRICK MLA - To ask the Minister for Climate Change, Environment, Energy and Water: 
Given that the National Capital Authority released a master plan for the Yarralumla Bay Recreation 
Hub in 2009 and the report stated that a rock lined creek with a wetland and gross pollutant trap 
system is critical to the success of the water course, will the wetlands at Yarralumla Bay be 
progressed to improve the water quality of the lake. 
  
MINISTER ORR MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 
 
Currently the ACT Government has no plans to progress the wetland proposed in the National 
Capital Authority’s Yarralumla Bay Recreation Hub Master Plan. 
 
 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Suzanne Orr MLA 
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  This response required 40 minutes to complete, at an approximate cost of $75.52. 

  


